KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION
P.O.Box 2823 K’la, Tel: 0414-342887, E-mail:kampalakindergarten @yahoo.com , Website: www kampalakindergarten.com
Friday November 15, 2024
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re: Extension of KKA services up to 8 years of age.

We greet you in God’s name and hope this finds you in good health.

We wish to thank you for entrusting us with your child and continually supporting the management of the school affairs
directly or indirectly. Your contribution towards the running of the Association’s activities is held in high regard and we shall
ever be indebted to you. B

We gladly write to inform the entire KKA community and the general public that we have embarked on the process of
extending our services to the Primary school level. The process has taken off by admitting learners of Primary One for the
Academic year 2025, here at Nakasero campus.

We have been impelled to take this fundamental step because of the recurrent requests from some parents for KKA to start a
Primary section so that their children get a smooth transition to the Primary school. Previously, the school was not in position
to positively respond to this request due to limited space. However, with the completion of Block ‘A’ building, the school
has now got enough capacity to accommodate another level of children.

Please note:

I. The school has identified a team of experienced Lower Primary teachers to teach and manage the level under the
umbrella of Kampala Kindergarten Association.

2. The children admitted to the level will be treated to an enriched National Primary School Curriculum and will be
provided with a specially designed set of uniforms for easy identification.

3. The normal school day for the children admitted at the level will start at 8:00am and end at 1:00 pm as per the
government policy. However, the school will provide Day Care services to children who will stay behind for a full
day programme at an extra fee (as indicated in the school fees particulars).

4. Please pick or download the application forms for Primary One from the school front desk or website respectively.
Fill and submit it by 30™ December 2024.

5. Children who will have gone through KKA at the Blue level shall not be subjected to an entry interview and shall
accordingly not pay admission fee.

6. Interviews for children from other schools will be conducted on 7™ January 2025 at the school. Kindly inform
relatives and friends on our behalf.

Future prospects:
e For continuity, the school shall add a class every year to cater for our learners’ progression here at Nakasero campus
up to P.2.

e  We are planning to Open up our Kiwale campus in two years’ time as a Day and Boarding Primary School, admitting
children from Nursery to Primary seven alongside the Nakasero campus which will continue to handle children from
nursery to Primary two.

e The children who will have had their P.1 & 2 at KKA Nakasero campus shall therefore, have the opportunity of
continuing with us from Primary three up to seven at Kiwale campus.

For more details, please visit our Website and the school front desk.
‘We hold the Future’

Your sincerely,

Head Teacher



